Employment Opportunity

The Town of Spruce Pine is currently taking applications for the full-time position of Public Works Director.  The Public Works Director, under general direction of the Town Manager, performs highly responsible supervisory and administrative work in directing and managing the personnel and functions of the seven-employee town Public Works Department.
Beginning salary range is $61,000 to $74,000, dependent upon qualifications.  A detailed job description is available at the Town Hall or on the Town’s website:  www.townofsprucepine.com.  Interested individuals should submit an application/resume to the Town Manager at the Spruce Pine Town Hall, located at 11050 South Highway 226 in Spruce Pine, NC.  Applications may be mailed to PO Box 189, Spruce Pine, NC 28777, or emailed to manager@sprucepine-nc.gov.  

Application deadline is 5:00 PM on Friday, April 19th, 2024. 

The Town of Spruce Pine is an equal opportunity employer. 

